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Secretary
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Attn: Docketing and Service Branch
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Proposed Rule - Radiation Protection Requirements;
Amended Definitions and Criteria
Reauest for Comments (59 FR 5132, Feb. 3,1994)

Dear Mr. Chilk:

On February 3,1994, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission proposed to amend its
regulations concerning radiation protection requirements. These comments are
submitted on behalf of Florida Power and Light Company (FPL), a licensed operator
of two nuclear power plant units in Dade County, Florida and two units in St. Lucie
County, Florida.

The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) is offering comments on the proposed revisions.
FPL endorses the NEl comments and recommendations.

FPL appreciates the opportunity to submit these comments.

Very truly yours,

/f . J. Boissy
Director
Nuclear Services
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